
 
 

 

 

 

 

 Motion by Barnes to approve the November 5, 2018 Minutes, seconded by 
Valenter. Motion passed unanimously.   

Prior to presentation of the meeting items, Secretary Jones announced that due 
to improper notice practices and failure to adhere to OPMA protocols, the board would 
be unable to hear the current agenda items. 

 The December 12th, 2018 Civil Service Commission meeting is Lynn Valenter’s  
 last meeting. The board and Jennifer Gorsuch expressed gratitude for Lynn’s twelve  
 years of service to the community.  

 Meeting adjourned at 5:26 PM  

 

CIVIL SERVICE MEETING MINUTES 
December 12th, 2018, 5:15 PM 
Fire Station 42, 4321 NW Parker Street 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER 

II. MINUTES TO BE APPROVED 

III. MEETING ITEMS 
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Respectfully submitted: 
 
Kacie Jones 
Secretary / Chief Examiner 

NOTE:  The City welcomes citizen participation in public meetings. Staff ensures that 
anyone with special needs can participate. For more information, call (360) 834-6864. 

Ron Goodpaster called the meeting to order at 5:15 PM 
Present: Lynn Valenter and Brody Barnes 
Staff: Chief Lackey, Jennifer Gorsuch, Casey Handley, Kacie Jones 

OTHER ITEMS IV. 

V. REPORTS 

VI. ADJOURNMENT 


